
BYD Battery-Box Global Newsletter 0001 

  Contact us at: bboxmarketing@byd.com 

                                             

                                                       
 

  

BE NEWS, BYD BATTERY-BOX NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

“Be News” 

We are happy to annouce the launch of BYD Battery-Box Newsletters “ Be News”. To Subscribe please email 

us at bboxmarketing@byd.com . Stay informed regarding events, product news, trainings, webinars etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

Showcase Your Project 

If you have BYD Battery-Box projects that you would want to showcase please email us at 

bboxmarketing@byd.com to get the chance to compete for the “Best Project of the Year”. We will share it 

the Battery Box social media so just send us a picture and short description with your company social media 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

About Coronavirus 

It is obviously a hard time now due to Coronavirus, BYD Battery-Box team send our best regards to you and 

hope you take good care of yourself, your family and your relatives. We do hope a peaceful world will 

resume back soon. 
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